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24th April 2025 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Cool Creatures Animal Handling Sessions 

 

This letter is to inform you about an upcoming educational experience for our Primary 

1 and Primary 2 classes. On May 20th, the school will host a presentation by Cool 

Creatures. 

 

Cool Creatures provides professionally led animal handling sessions, offering 

children a valuable opportunity to observe, touch, and learn about a diverse range of 

animal species in a safe and controlled environment. This session is directly linked to 

the current curriculum topics being studied in both P1 and P2, enhancing their 

understanding through practical interaction. 

 

We hope the pupils enjoy the event. If you would like further information regarding 

the event, please feel free to contact your child’s class teacher through SeeSaw.  

 

Kind regards  

 

The P1 & P2 Class Teachers  
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